
    Long Term Debt Committee 

    November 5, 2018  

    Minutes of the Meeting 
 

        Attendance 

 Chairman Darcy  Present 

Councillor Mackin  Present 

 Councillor McLaughlin Absent  

 Councillor Nabulime  Present 

Councillor Stanley  Present  

  

 Chairman Darcy called the meeting to order at 6.00 p.m. 

 

Councillor Stanley moved approval of the October 1, 2018 minutes.  Motion was 

adopted on a voice vote. 

 

1. CPC request of $344,800 for the Dana Court Spray Park. 

Councillor Nabulime moved to hear from all off committee members.  Motion 

was adopted on a voice vote.  CPC Chairman Justin Barrett appeared before 

the committee. Mr. Barrett said these funds will be used to install a spray park 

at the Dana Court facility.  Mr. Barrett said the construction would be 

managed by the Waltham Housing Authority and the City of Waltham 

Housing Department.   Councillor Stanley said he was excited about the 

project, that it would be great for the kids.  Councillor Stanley asked who 

would be paying the operating costs.  Mr. Barrett said the Waltham Housing 

Authority.  Councillor Nabulime asked if the spray park would have timers.  

Mr. Barrett said the park would have timers and motion detectors.  Councillor 

Macking asked what the total cost of the project was going to be.  Mr. Barrett 

said the project will cost over four hundred thousand dollars.  Mr. Barrett said 

the CDBG budget will pay for the difference.   

 

Councillor Mackin made a motion to adjourn.  Motion was adopted on a voice 

vote and the meeting was adjourned at 6:12 P.M.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Thomas J Magno - Clerk 

 

 


